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Thursday, September 29, 2022 
(For immediate release) 
Lexington County Solid Waste Management Update 

 

Due to the potential of inclement weather all Solid Waste Facilities will be closed on Friday, September 30th.  Normal 
operations are expected to resume on Saturday, October 1st.  Curbside services scheduled for Friday are expected to 
move forward on Saturday, as weather permits.    
 
Keep in mind that everyone’s safety is of the utmost importance and while the County plans to have these services 
restored on Saturday, October 1st, flooding, power outages and other factors may not allow operations to proceed. The 
County is asking that everyone be patient as we work through this event together.  
 
Curbside Solid Waste Collection 
 
Residents with Curbside Collection in the unincorporated areas of Lexington County will be experiencing delays in trash 
pick-up due to sustained deteriorating weather conditions expected September 30. Please do not place carts outside, 
please be sure to secure your curbside materials due to high winds. In order to make sure that household garbage is 
collected, all solid waste services Friday, September 30, 2022 have been rescheduled for Saturday, October 1st, 2022 
weather permitting.  
 
To receive this curbside schedule information automatically by text, email or phone, residents are encouraged to 
download the FREE mobile LEXINGTON COUNTY SC SOLIDWASTE App or call (803) 785-3340 to get set up for 
notifications. 
 

Collection and Recycling Centers 
All 11 Collection and Recycling Centers will be closed on Friday, September 30th due to weather conditions.  The 
Collection and Recycling Centers plan to resume their normal schedule, on Saturday, October 1st 2022, weather 
permitting. The Collection and Recycling Centers are regularly open Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays and Saturdays from 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and on Sundays from 3:00 to 7:00 p.m.  The Centers are closed on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Lexington County Edmund Landfill 
The Lexington County Edmund Landfill, located at 429 Landfill Lane in the Edmund community will be closed on Friday, 
September 30th due to weather conditions.  The landfill plans to resume their regular schedule, on Saturday, October 
1st, 2022 weather permitting. The regular landfill schedule is: Mondays-Saturdays 7:00am- 4:30pm.   The landfill is closed 
on Sundays. 
 
Solid Waste Administrative Offices 
The Lexington County Solid Waste Administration, located at 498 Landfill Lane in the Edmund community will be closed 
on Friday, September 30th due to weather conditions.  The administration offices are closed on Saturdays and Sundays, 
but will resume operations on Monday, October 3rd, open Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm.  
 
Information about Solid Waste Management services in Lexington County is available on-line at https://lex-
co.sc.gov/departments/solid-waste-management or by calling (803) 755-3325 EXT 6.  
 
*Jessica Imbimbo, Lexington County Public Information Officer *Phone:  (803) 785-8210 * Email: JImbimbo@lex-co.com 
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